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National Institute of Technology Karnataka, Surathkal, Mangaluru – 575025. 

Building and Works Section: Details of contract awarded - Works estimate costing  2.00 lakh and above - Statement for the month of February, 2021. 

 

Sl. 
No. 

Name of work Tender 
notification 

no. 

Date Nature of 
tender:  

Open/ limited 

Amount put 
to tender 

Tender 
awarded to 

Tender 
awarded 
amount 

Tender 
Percentage 

Work order 
no. and date 

Nature of work 

1 Repairing of 
Mangalore Tiled 
roofing and providing 
internal painting works 
at AP-15 staff 
quarters 

No. 82/ 
Tender-15/ 
2020-21/HD 

15-12-2020 Open 
[On e-

procurement 
mode] 

4,44,891 
(Including 

GST)

Mr. 
Bharathesh B 

Kulal, 
Srinivasnagar 

3,63,284 
(Including 

GST)

(-) 18.34% No. 82/RB/ 
2020-21/HD 

Dated  
04-02-2021 

The work main 
involves repairs 
to Mangalore 
tiled roof and 
internal painting 
works. 

2 Providing aluminium 
partition at Digital Lab 
of E&C Department 
and other petty civil 
works at IT 
department 

No. 82/ 
Tender-13 -2nd 

call/ 2020-
21/HD 

17-12-2020 Open 
[On e-

procurement 
mode] 

4,20,217 
(Including 

GST)

Mr. T 
Sadashiva 

Kunder, 
Thadambail, 

Surathkal 

4,42,390 
(Including 

GST)

(+) 5.28% No. 82/AB/ 
2020-21/HD 

Dated 
04-02-2021 

The work mainly 
involves 
aluminium 
partition, 
ceramic 
flooring, 
painting, and 
pipeline works 

3 Construction of drain 
at rear side (eastern 
side) of Workshop 
building 

No. 89/CM/ 
Tender-19 

/2020-21/HD 

22-12-2020 Open 
[On e-

procurement 
mode] 

3,29,188 
(Including 

GST)

M/S Durga 
Parameshwari 
Infrastructures 

Saligrama. 

2,66,235 
(Including 

GST)

(-) 19.12% No. 89/CM/ 
Drain/2020-

21/HD 
Dated 

04-02-2021 

The work 
mainly 
involves 
construction of 
rainwater drain 
of about 155 
meters length 
with concrete 
side-walls. 
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4 Replacement of 
damaged existing 
concrete window 
shades by Zinc 
Aluminium trapezoidal 
profiled sheet roofing 
at 3 blocks of 
Bachelors’ quarters 

No. 82/ 
Tender-16/ 
2020-21/HD 

15-12-2020 Open 
[On e-

procurement 
mode] 

3,52,133 
(Including 

GST)

Mr. T 
Sadashiva 

Kunder, 
Thadambail, 

Surathkal 

3,04,590 
(Including 

GST)

(-) 13.50% No. 82/ RB/ 
2020-21/HD 

Dated  
10-02-2021 

The work mainly 
involves 
dismantling RCC 
chejja and 
providing Zick 
alum. Sheets for 
chejja 

5 Replacement of 5 
numbers of 11kV 
indoor type Vacuum 
Circuit breakers 
(moving part only) 
with new VCBs at 
33kV substation 

No. 82/EI/ 
Tender-11/ 
2020-21/HD 

16-11-2020 
and tender 
date extn. 
notification 

dated  
04-12-2020 

Open 
[On e-

procurement 
mode] 

21,14,560 
(Including 

GST)

M/s Sri 
Skanda 

Consultancy, 
Kodialbail, 
Mangaluru 

17,64,000 
(Including 

GST)

(-) 16.58% No. 82/EI/ 
VCB/2020-21/ 

HD 
Dated  

17-02-2021 

The work mainly 
involves SITC of 
5 nos. of 11kV 
indoor type 
VCBs (moving 
part only) with 
all connected 
accessories 
after 
dismantling the 
existing old 
VCBs.  

6 Design, manufacture, 
supply, installation, 
testing and 
commissioning one 15-
passengers (1,020 kg) 
capacity capsule type 
elevator at Mega Hostel 
Tower ‘EVEREST’ 
(Tower No. 1 – Ground 
+ 6 floors) including 
dismantling of existing 
outlived elevator; and 
providing five years of 
AMC (after the warranty 
period of two years). 

1323/Elevator/
T1MH/ 

Tender-14/ 
2020-21/HD 

14-12-2020 Open 
[On e-

procurement 
mode] 

35,76,163 
(Excluding 

GST) 

M/s A to Z 
Engineering 

and 
Maintenance 

Services, 
Yeyyadi, 

Mangaluru - 8 

18,11,400 
(Excluding 

GST)

(-) 49.35% 1323/Elevator/
T1MH/ 2020-

21/ HD  
Dated  

17-02-2021 

The work mainly 
involves design, 
manufacture, SITC 
of one number of 
15-passenger 
(1,020kg) capacity 
capsule type 
elevator, providing 
comprehensive 
maintenance for 
five years (after 
warranty period of 
two years); and 
obtaining statutory 
approval frm the 
Department of 
Electrical 
Inspectorate, Govt. 
of Karnataka. 
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7 Providing new 
electrical feeder pillar 
box near Girls Hostel 
Block - 3 

No. 82/EI/ 
Tender-18/ 
2020-21/HD 

18-12-2020 Open 
[On e-

procurement 
mode] 

2,00,481 
(Including 

GST)

Mr. Sudheer 
Suvarna, M/s 

Sudheer 
Electricals, 

Madya, 
Surathkal 

1,64,916 
(Including 

GST)

(-) 17.73% No. 82/EI/ 
Pillar Box/ 

2020-21/HD 
Dated  

17-02-2021 

The work mainly 
involves 
providing 
Feeder Pillar 
Box of 
140x140x40cms 
size made out 
of 16SWG MS 
sheet with 
necessary 
accessories 
such as 
MCCBs, Busbar 
etc and 
providing LT UG 
cables 

 

 


